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November 16, 1936

Mr. Marriner S. Secies, Chairman of the 
Board of Governors 

Federal Reserve System 
Washington, D. C.
Dear Mr. Eecles:

We are planning to publish a report of the 
New England Bank Management Conference held last 
week.

Won't you kindly send us by early mail a 
copy of the remarks whieh you made at that con­
ference?

Thanking you in advance and with kind re­
gards, we are

Samuel Bernhardt
Secretary
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November 18, 1936.

Mr. Samuel Bernhardt, Secretary,
United States Investor,
Frank P. Bennett & Company, Inc.,
Boston, Massachusetts.
My dear Mr. Bernhardt:

This is to acknowledge your letter of N0vember 
16th addressed to Mr. Eccles, who requested me to advise 
you that as his talk before the New England Bank Manage­
ment Conference last week was extemporaneous and intended 
to be off the record, we have no copies and, therefore, 
are unable to comply with your request.

Very truly yours,

Elliott Thurston, 
Special assistant 
to the Chairman.

ET:b
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